
ABA Update

For its regular monthly meeting in June, the ABA moved to Brisbane, and 
members and staff took the opportunity to meet representatives of the 
Queensland broadcasting industry and other related industries.

L-R: Peter Campbell (Rhema FM), Professor David Flint, L-R: Peter Verhoeven, (4KQ), Rhys Holleran (R. G. Capital),
Jack Lunn (Courier Mail) Ted Rogers (4WK/4AK)

Right: Wendy Keys (School of 
Film Media and Cultural Studies, 

Griffith University) with Robin 
James (Pacific Film and 

Television Commission)

Left: Michael Gordon-Smith 
(ABA Member) with 
Professor Stuart 
Cuinningham (Key Centre for 
Cultural and Media Studies)

L-R: John McCormack (4IP), John Rimmer (ABA 
Member), Bob Greeney (ABA Director Planning and 
Licensing)

L-R: Nick Scott (Sunshine Broadcasters), Michelle 
Richardson (ABA Planning and Licensing), Greg 
Cupitt (ABA Planning and Licensing), Rhys Holleran 
(R.G. Capital), Laurie Patton (Channel Seven 
Brisbane)
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